ST. ANNE'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

Act justly, love tenderly, walk humbly with your God



September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Jewellery during PE Lessons

I would like to bring your attention to the latest information form Enfield Council and AFPE regarding jewellery in PE. At the start of this academic year, all classes were informed that no jewellery is to be worn during PE lessons for Health and Safety reasons.

In line with the school's Positive Behaviour for Learning policy, we kindly advise that your daughter refrains from wearing any jewellery on PE days. Should she choose to wear jewellery, please ensure she brings a secure purse or box to store it safely during the lesson. Additionally, we recommend that new piercings be avoided during term time due to the necessary healing process. Please note that covering piercings with tape or plasters is not in line with our policy and is not an acceptable alternative. Adhering to these guidelines supports a safe and focused learning environment for all students.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Kind regards,

Miss Trojano

PE Subject Lead

Headteacher: Mrs E. Loveland BA (Hons); NPQH

Upper Site School: Oakthorpe Road, Palmers Green, London N13 5TY

Lower Site School: 50 London Road, Enfield, EN2 6EL

Tel: 020 8886 2165 Email: admin@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk Web: www.st-annes.enfield.sch.uk



